
JACKPOT SURVEY

There have been some drumbeats & we hear you.  Responding to 
those drumbeats, BMC is conducting a survey to see if there's 
member support to jackpot a few classes.  Establishing jackpot 
classes, of course, would add to the entry fee.  Basically, what we 
would need to know if you are in favor of a jackpot program, in which 
classes would you support jackpots and how much you'd be willing to 
add to the existing entry fee.  By selecting certain classes & leaving 
others as is, we would not be precluding anyone who'd rather not add 
to the entry fee.  In other words, if you choose not to jackpot there 
would still be classes for you.  We would like to see entries increase in
underutilized classes and this may facilitate a shift into those classes.
Jackpots would follow the NCHA payout model.    

Since we are in the process of nailing down everything for the 2025 
season, your prompt input would be appreciated.  This is your club so 
we want to hear from you. So please take a moment & send your 
comments to gkjranch@elltel.net.    
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